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Next meeting of  Guild  

November 9th 

Membership Renewal 

For most of us, our annual membership in the guild expired in 

September and it is time to renew.  Please bring your annual 

dues of $20 to the November meeting or send the payment to 

Treasurer Jim Jameson, 12450 Edna Dr., Boise, ID 83713.  If 

you joined the club after January 1, 2017, you will not need to 

renew until the fall of 2018. 

There is still time for those who wish  to place an order from 
roughouts.com (the same place we got the Santaõs from for 
our recent class. Please let Larry know (ldcccsf@gmail.com) 
no later than November 10th 



Hi IWG Members, 

We had a good turn-out for our October meeting and appreci-
ate the work of those who provided the cut-outs and instruc-
tion for the Halloween pumpkin project.  The Santa rough-out 
carving project at Ericõs on October 14 was also well-attended 
and with Gene, Larry and Ericõs help, those who participated 
got a good start on this Christmas project.  As an added bonus, 
we got to enjoy good food and even a front row seat for the air 
show at Gowen Field during breaks.  (Thank you Eric and 
Thekla.)  If you need help with your Santa, bring it on Thurs-
day evenings to our open carving at Woodcraft, where our in-
structors will take turns assisting.  Our November 9 meeting 
will include another fun seasonal project, a Santa profile that 
is suitable for beginning carvers.  We welcome our new mem-
bers and look forward to getting to know you better. 

Doug 

11-2017 Presidentõs Message 



It is with sadness that I inform you that Gordon passed away 
October 18,2017.  

I know that he enjoyed participating when his health allowed. 

He has many tools for carving and I would appreciate it if any 
of the members would like to take a look and possibly purchase 
one or more of the items. 

I can be reached at:  JMills3537@aol.com 

 

Jerre Mills 

2018 Idaho Artistry in Wood Show 
 
All of you should have received the Invitation to Artists for 
the March 17 and 18 Idaho Artistry in Wood Show.  Plan now to 
have something ready to enter in the event.  We look for good 
participation by club members.  Thank you to Lisa Garnes for 
helping out with the publicity for the show. 
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